
Promoting CME Activities 
 
The mailing list may be purchased for one-time use to organizations requesting to promote CME activity to AGS 
members. Please include your contact information, the mailing date and a complete sample of the mailing piece. No 
reference to AGS can be made within the promotional materials without prior AGS approval. 
 
Other Promotional Mailings 
 
A mailing list may be provided at the rate set forth in these guidelines to organizations and individuals requesting 
them for the purpose of marketing a program, product or service. However, before a mailing list is made available to 
such organizations and individuals, the proposed mailing piece must be submitted to AGS for review. The decision as 
to whether a mailing list will be provided shall be determined solely on the basis of whether: 

1. The mailing piece promotes an educational program, product or service which reasonably can be expected 
to be of interest to AGS members by virtue of its relevance to the clinical and socioeconomic practice of 
medicine, 

2. The mailing piece is tastefully designed and does not make claims that have no basis in fact, and 
3. To the best of the AGS's knowledge, the sponsor of the mailing piece is reputable and can be expected to 

provide the service or product promoted in the mailing piece. 

Research/Survey Projects 
 
AGS Member Research 
As a benefit, AGS member can post a link to their online survey on the AGS website. A one time announcement of 
the posting will be included in the AGS weekly listserv, AGS Week in Review. Members who are interested in this 
should contact info.amger@americangeriatrics.org. 
 
Other Research/Survey Projects 
A mailing list may be provided at the rate set forth in these guidelines to organizations and individuals requesting 
them for the purpose of involving AGS members in surveys and research projects. However, before a mailing list is 
made available to such organizations and individuals, the proposed mailing piece as well as the proposed survey 
instrument must be submitted to the AGS for review. 
The decision as to whether a mailing list shall be provided for such surveys or research projects shall be determined 
solely on the basis of the following guidelines: 

1. The request must be made from a reputable person or organization. 
2. The survey instrument must be designed to produce valid and reliable results. It must be pre-tested. 
3. The request must clearly state the objectives of the study and indicate the use to be made of the results. If 

results are to be published, the participants in the study are to be informed. 
4. The potential results should significantly add to the body of knowledge in the medical field, particularly 

geriatric medicine, and have a positive benefit for AGS members 
5. Permission to use the mailing list for a research/survey project in no way implies endorsement by the AGS 

for the study. 

The AGS will not sell its mailing list for telephone, facsimile or electronic mail solicitations. 
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